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Mrs. Cogdill,
 

My name is Ty Kourlas and I am a student at the College of Charleston going into my senior year of 
classes. I'm majoring in Public Health B.S. with a minor in Political Science. I’m emailing you in 
regards to any internship opportunities that may be available over the summer at the State House 
and/or within your office. A mutual friend of ours, Marshall Keenan, pointed me in your direction 
knowing my interests in the political sector. Attached is my resume. Please let me know if you have 
any questions regarding my resume, my work ethic, and if I need any recommendation letters. Thank 
you and I look forward to hearing from you soon.
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